
Curriculum Newsletter— 8.3.24 

We have had another busy week with lots of exciting activities! Hopefully you have seen our              

Instagram page and enjoyed the numerous pictures and videos that have showcased this week’s fun.  

This week, along with Miss Holden, we have both spent some times in classrooms and participating in 

Maths lessons across the school. We have been really impressed with the progress pupils are making 

within the Maths curriculum and the resilience pupils are displaying when faced with tricky questions.  

On Thursday 14th March, we will hold our second review day of the year. On this day, the school day 

will end at 1:45pm to allow appointments to begin at 2pm. Please ensure you collect your child at 

1:45pm. No pupils will be allowed to walk home alone at this time. All parents/carers should have 

booked an appointment with their child/ren’s class teacher via the school app. If you have not yet 

done so, please log into you app account. If you have trouble with accessing the app, please contact 

the school office.  

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend.   

Miss Swinburn & Miss Connell  

Biggest Ever Girls Football Session 

 
On Friday we held a range of football activities for 

all of the girls in school in order to take part in the       

Barclays Football campaign #LETGiRLSPLAY.  Mr 

Myers and Mr Fitzgerald, along with Mrs    

McLoughlin set up a super enjoyable day to        

support the campaign including matches and skill 

development.  

#LETGiRLSPLAY.   



World Book Day 

 

WOW, what a wonderful day we had on Friday! The pupils—and staff- looked superb in their 

costumes and had such a fun day in school. EYFS and KS1 enjoyed an author visit in the      

morning. The pupils had stories read to them and took part in an interactive discussion. It was 

great to see how engaged and excited they were during the visit. 

In the afternoon we enjoyed a whole school parade around the building. All pupils had an      

opportunity to see each others costumes and had a dance to some music with the staff too. 

There was a fantastic atmosphere around school and such a great way to end the day. Thank 

you to all our families for putting so much effort into costumes —everyone looked great! If you 

have not yet followed our Instagram page, please do so to see some fantastic videos of the 

day.      

Instagram username: park.browcps  



MyHappyMind Parent Workshop  

On Tuesday, Mrs Forsyth and Mrs Ballinger  

hosted a MyHappyMind workshop for parents 

after school. We had group of parents attend 

and gain information regarding the programme, 

it’s impact within school and its parent app. If 

you wish to gain any more information             

regarding MyHappyMind please contact Mrs 

Forsyth.  

Food Bank 

Last week, we received a huge amount of         

donations for the Southdene Foodbank. Thank 

you to all our families who donated—we know 

that the donations will make a huge difference 

to families within our community.   

Upcoming Key Dates 
Wednesday 13th 
March 

• Book Fair open after school 

Thursday 14th March • Review Day 2pm-6:30pm – school closes at 1:45pm on this day 
• Appointments to be boked on the school app 

Friday 15th March • Red Nose Day – Wear something red and £1 donation 
• 5ON Swimming 

Monday 18th March • Year 5 CHET residential trip 
• Year 4 swimming 
• Book Fair open after school 

Tuesday 19th March • Year 5 CHET residential trip 
• Book fair open after school 

Wednesday 20th 
March 

• Year 5 CHET residential trip 

Friday 22nd March • Own clothes and £1 donation for school fundraiser 

 

First Aid & CPR 

Year 5 have been learning about first aid and 

delivering CPR with Mr Beckwith during their 

PSHE lessons. They have participated with 

great maturity and worked together to             

support each other when carrying out CPR on 

the Resusci Anne Dolls.  

Well done, year 5! What a great                     

enhancement to the curriculum!  


